work THE STUDY

RABBI JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN 117-125 EAST 85TH STREET NEW YORK, N. Y. 10028

HANOVER 7-1000

June 20, 1966

Rabbi Norman Lamm The Jewish Center 27 West 86th Street New York, New York

My dear Norman:

I thought that I would see you at the luncheon after the graduation exercises. That would have afforded me an opportunity to congratulate you once again, but especially to extend congratulations to Mindy.

I would like you to know that I took personal pride in your obtaining the Ph.D. Somehow I felt, not alone that one of my boys got it, but that rather one who is as dear to me as a son got it.

I know that you will make your mark, not alone in the rabbinate, but in the realm of scholarship as well. Good luck to you, and please convey my greetings to your dear parents as well.

With affectionate greetings,

JHL:cl